DR.MALCOM THOMPSON
LOUISVILLE

June 10, 1941

Doctor Fred Rankin

271 West Short Street

Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Doctor Rankin:

Please let me congratulate both the American
Medical Association and yourself upon your
acceptance of the office of President-elect.

With continued good wishes, I remain

Yours very sincerely,

M‘ﬂm

Malcom Thompson, M. D.



